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CIRCULAR NO. 05





        
                 DATE: 14.01.2022
TO ALL OUR AFFILIATES
PROMOTIONS UPTO MMGS III FOR THE YEAR 2022-23

HOLDING OF WRITTEN TEST/EXAMINATION UNDER COVID SCENARIO
We have sent a communication to the Dy. Managing Director (HR) & Corporate Development Officer, State Bank of India, on the captioned subject. 

A copy is enclosed for information.

Yours comradely,
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(Soumya Datta)

General Secretary
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(Registered under the Trade Unions Act 1926, Registration No: 727/MDS)

Central Office: State Bank Buildings, St. Mark’s Road, Bangalore-560 001
Registered Office: 22, Rajaji Salai, Chennai- 600 001


No.6517/01/22







 
14.01.2022

The Deputy Managing Director (HR) & CDO,

State Bank of India,

Corporate Centre,

Madame Cama Road,

Mumbai – 400 021

Dear Sir,

Promotions upto MMGS III for the year 2022-23

Holding of written test/examination under COVID scenario
In view of the rapid spread of the Covid 19 virus and the subsequent imposition of restrictions by several state governments and UTs to contain the pandemic, we request your good office to revisit the decision of holding promotional examinations scheduled on 23.01.2022 and 20.02.2022. In the backdrop of the exponential spread of the contagion, there is every possibility that many officers will not be able to participate on account of suffering from COVID infection which could impact their career prospects.

02. We, therefore, request you to dispense with written test for this year. The interviews of shortlisted/eligible candidates may please be conducted through electronic mode.

With best regards,

Yours sincerely,


(Soumya Datta) 

General Secretary
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